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To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to voice our opposition to the wind turbines and power lines they would require
being proposed in Dodge and Mower Counties. .

There are many negatives to this project and absolutely no positives. The damage they will
do is immense from the farmland it will damage, to the birds and wildlife it will kill, to the
mental and physical health they will damage to name just a few.

For these reasons, we are opposed to this project and ask that it be denied and any thoughts of
it be stopped immediately.

Thank you.

Dennis and Joleen Tempel

consumer.puc@state.mn.us.

Sent from my iPad


mailto:dctempel@yahoo.com
mailto:consumer.puc@state.mn.us
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

